
THE FOLLOWING PROPOSAL IS RECOMMENDED FOR BOARD APPROVAL. 
 
       __________________________ 
       Superintendent of Schools 
July 28, 2024 
 
Superintendent Grant   RE: Wasatch Electric Inc. 
Salt Lake City School District   CO Detector Upgrades – Multiple Schools 
440 E 100 S      Requisition # R068812 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111                                 $65,673.00    
 
 
Dear Superintendent Grant: 
 
Isaac Astill submitted the above requisition for CO detector upgrades for the following 
schools: Bennion, Dilworth, Hawthorne, Indian Hills, Mountain View, Newman, Riley, 
Uintah, and Washington Elementary Schools. 
 
Wasatch Electric Inc. holds a district contract for these goods and services. 
 
The breakdown for each school is as follow:  

 Bennion, $9,840.00 

 Dilworth, $7,078.00 

 Hawthorne, $12,239.00 

 Indian Hills, $6,278.00 

 Mountain View, $6,239.00 

 Newman, $6,232.00 

 Riley, $6,014.00 

 Uintah, $6,266.00 

 Washington, $5,487.00 
 
Permission is requested to issue a purchase order to Wasatch Electric Inc. for 
$65,673.00. Funds for this expenditure will come from the 2024-2025 Capital Projects 
Fund. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,     Approved: 
 
 
 
Tyler Barnes     Alan Kearsley 
Director of Purchasing   Business Administrator 
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